Put the Bill Number (HF XXXX or SF XXXX) as the subject of your email/message

Dear [Senator/Representative] [Name]

My name is __________ and I [live/work] in your district. 

I am writing to you today because as a [person served/ loved one of a person served/ employee] I believe that it is crucial that you vote to support Community-Based Disability Services by passing [If emailing a representative, HF XXXX , if emailing a Senator, SF XXXX]. This legislation will support services like [name your favorite Rise program!] which helps [me/my loved one/the people I serve] stay active and involved in the community and continue to thrive during the ongoing pandemic.

As my legislator, I hope that you recognize the value of these services and understand how important it is that Minnesota prioritize and strengthen them by passing this bill and putting disability support services on a more sustainable path for the future especially during the current circumstances of the pandemic.

Thank you for taking the time to consider the importance of these services and how failing to pass this bill will impact your constituents.
 
Sincerely, 
[Your Name]

